
August 6, 2003 
 
Janet H. Deixler, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Deixler: 
 
 
Corning Natural Gas Corporation is filing revised tariff PSC No.4 superseding 
PSC No.1. 
 
The above represents the tariff revisions required for Corning Natural Gas 
Corporation to file its tariff electronically. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas S. Roye 
Vice President - Administration 
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